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Application  No: Consultees Name: Comment:Received: Response:

10/06/2019  16:59:142019/0546/P OBJ Patrick O'Connor Based on my understanding of the plans, the windows out of the back of this property will be directly looking 

out onto the rear gardens of the Ingham Road properties, notably number 2, 4 and 6.  This is in my mind an 

intrusion into their privacy.
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